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Lou Mansolillo

From: Maggie S <maggie.salinger@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:28 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support H-5816 offshore wind

To Whom it May Concern; 

I, Maggie Salinger, resident of 45 Woodbine St, Providence, RI, am testifying in support of Bill H-5816. This bill 
seeks to expand our offshore wind as a resilient, local, and clean energy source. This bill is an important and 
necessary step in cutting pollution, reducing fossil fuel dependence, and creating local jobs. I urge you to 
support  

Bill H-5816 to help ensure a more resilient future for our state.  

Thank you for your consideration and your service as an elected official.  

Sincerely, 

Maggie Salinger, MD, MPP, MPH 
 


